
 

 

   February 13th, 2021 

The Corporate Relationship Department  
BSE Limited,  
25th Floor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy 
Towers, Dalal Street,  
Mumbai - 400 001 

Scrip Code: 530615 
 

Subject: Outcome of Board Meeting 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

Pursuant to Regulation 30 and other applicable provisions of SEBI (Listing Obligations and 
Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, we would like to inform you that the Board of 
Directors of the Company in its meeting held on February 13, 2021, have inter-alia, transacted 
the following businesses: 

1. Considered and approved the un-audited financial results of the company for the Quarter 
ended 31st December, 2020 (copy enclosed) along with the Limited Review Report 
thereon issue by Ashwani & Associates, Statutory Auditors of the company; 
 

The meeting of board of Directors commenced at 11.00 A.M. and concluded at 2.30 P.M. 
 

Kindly take the same on your record. 

Thanking You 

Yours Faithfully 
For Garg Furnace Limited 

Devinder Garg 
Managing Director 








